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Free Trade Zone Notification 

American Airlines Cargo is committed to serving your worldwide cargo needs, but to do so, we 
need your assistance when you tender a shipment from a Free Trade Zone. 
 
Since American Airlines Cargo must substantiate when a shipment is tendered from a Free 
Trade Zone, it is necessary for the Shipper to provide a certified letter and/or a copy of the 
original certificate issued by the local government and/or Free Trade Zone authorities. This 
information should include the terms of the Free Trade Zone Agreement, the effective date and 
the expiration date (if applicable). 
 
Additionally, this information should accompany each shipment when it is tendered to American 
Airlines Cargo. By law, if a customer fails to provide this information at the time of tender, 
American Airlines Cargo must collect the appropriate taxes. 
 
If the local government and/or Free Trade Zone authorities discontinue these exemptions, it is 
the Shipper’s responsibility to inform American Airlines Cargo in writing. If the Shipper fails to 
inform us beforehand, the Shipper and/or customer will be subject to all taxes, penalties and 
fines imposed by the applicable governments. 
 
Again, American Airlines Cargo appreciates your help in these matters. As always, we want to 
provide the best possible service to you and your customers. If you have additional questions, 
please feel free to contact your local Cargo Sales Representative.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

www.aacargo.com 
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